
Tuesday, April 29th  

 

CLARK FOOTBALL 

Last night your Clark Coyote football squad traveled to Munster for the annual Mustang Invite. 

Scoring touchdowns for the Coyotes were Parker Wroughton with 3 and Bryce Beitler and Brady 

Stoming with 1 each. The Coyotes were led all game by Aaron Johnson and Brady Alexander on 

both lines. Leading the way defensively were Caleb Gomez, Brendan Kanupke, Owen Newtoff, 

and Alex Carr. The final score was Clark 35 - the competition 21. Our next spring scrimmage is 

this Thursday at Kahler at 5:30 pm. Great job and go Coyotes! 

 

 

BOYS TRACK 

The boys track team ran against Highland last night and the standouts from the race were: 

Neven Medendez, 3rd place in the 100 m dash & 1st place in the 200. 

Mason Polovina placed 1st in high jump and 3rd in long jump. 

Cole Evans placed 2nd in the mile and 3rd in the 800. 

Frank Taffora placed 3rd in the 400. 

Nathan Clark placed 2nd in Discus. 

The next meet at home vs Kahler tomorrow and please let your rides know practice will end at 

5:00 today. 

 

 

GIRLS TRACK 

The Clark Girls track team fell to 1-2 last night with a loss to Highland. First place 
finishes for the Lady Coyotes included Mckinnly Radke, Sara Fillipo, Willow Bruggeman, 
Kylie Schaffenburger and Adalyn Carroll.  The Coyotes host Kahler at home on 
Wednesday. 

 
 

AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION-CHEESEBALL 
CHALLENGE 

Clark's American Heart Association Fundraiser is in full swing!  May 8th will be our 
Cheese Ball Challenge.  Students can bring in money tomorrow through Friday to help 
our cause.  If you would like to participate in the Cheese Ball Challenge, you will need 
to bring in $10 or more.  If you donate $10 you can be drafted to a team.  If you 
donate $20 or more, you can choose your team captain.  The more money your team 
raises, the more "advantages" your team will get.  Please bring money to lunch or 
donate online.  If you rather just donate to your favorite team captain and not 
participate, add it to their classroom jar.  Thanks for helping a great cause! 
 
 

LAKE CENTRAL COLOR GUARD 



Spin. Dance. Perform. Be part of the show! The Lake Central Color Guard is looking for 
new members! Whether you're a dancer, performer, or just want to try something new-
-this is your time to shine!  This is open to all students, 6-12th grade. No experience 
needed. There will be a "Test Drive Night" next Wednesday, April 30th, from 5:00-7:00 
p.m. Please enter through Door M at Lake Central High School. If you have any 
questions, please email guard@lcscmail.com. 
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): 

TUESDAY, MAY 13th  
 
 

TUTORING--BEFORE SCHOOL TUESDAYS AND 

THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 
CLARK SPIRITWEAR 

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 
information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
****************************************************************** 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

https://1stplace.sale/107077

